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In the months leading up the VOIT-SEE Territorial Youth Congress, we would like to invite you to join us in 
prayer. We are believing for great things from God as we are collectively challenged, in keeping with Isaiah 
43:19, to see that God is doing a new thing.  
 
Below is list of prayer topics you can use to support the congress over the next weeks. A new prayer bulletin 
will be sent out on the first of every month leading up to the event. 
 
 

Take time to prayerfully read through Isaiah 43. As you read, listen to what the Spirit says. Allow God to speak 
truth into your life, words of truth that you can pray over the delegates of the congress.

Take time to pray for the individuals who are even now deciding whether or not they are going to attend VOIT-
SEE. Pray for parents who may be concerned about sending their children a long way from home in order to 
attend this event. Pray that those who may be unsure if they should attend will sense a drawing to the Spirit to 
hear clearly God’s voice on this matter. 
 

The planning group for this event consists of youth, adults, and Officers from across the territory. Each division 
is represented on the planning group. Pray that they will have the mind of Christ, and Holy Spirit wisdom to 
plan well, be productive, and focus on the end goals and outcomes of the Congress. In the month of October, 
prayer in particular for the following two team members: 

 
Captain Sheldon Bungay – NL Division 

 Brandon Wilson – OCE Division 
 
 

All across the territory corps are planning and taking part in various fundraising efforts to make it possible for 
their youth and young adults to attend the VOIT-SEE congress. Please pray that these efforts are truly 
successful. Prayer that enough resources are able to be collected for every person who wants to attend to be 
able to do so. Also, pray and consider how God may be leading you to help make it possible for youth to 
attend. Please support fundraising efforts in your area, or even consider sponsoring a young person from your 
corps to be in attendance.  
 
 

The planning group has been carefully and prayerfully considering which guests and speakers to invite to 
VOIT-SEE. In the days ahead a list of our guests and speakers will be available for you to pray for, but for now 
please pray for the selection process, and for those who are considering invitations to be a part of this event.  
 


